
December 2018 Newsletter 



Bart’s BioResource (BBR) news and views is a monthly newsletter that 

showcases our research recruitment for the different layers of consent (data, 

biosamples, tissue donation ± future contact) and our key locations where 

consenting currently takes place. 

 

The BBR newsletter shares information on new sub project developments 

and also provides patient and staff feedbacks relevant to our research 

project.  

 

The BBR can often support disease specific research projects and questions. 

If you would like to find out more or have any comments on this newsletter, 

please contact maudrian.burton@bartshealth.nhs.uk 

Access to the project can be obtained by completing  the below link 

https://redcaphh.c-cloudservices.net/surveys/?s=yzBAF4pBrY 

 

Information 

mailto:maudrian.burton@bartshealth.nhs.uk
https://redcaphh.c-cloudservices.net/surveys/?s=yzBAF4pBrY
https://redcaphh.c-cloudservices.net/surveys/?s=yzBAF4pBrY
https://redcaphh.c-cloudservices.net/surveys/?s=yzBAF4pBrY


Patient Feedback 

 

“This sounds brilliant. I love taking part in research.” 

Anonymous Patient 

 

“ I feel uncomfortable having my data shared outside of the UK. For this 

reason, I have reservations about the BBR”   

Anonymous Patient 

 

“This sounds interesting however, I would like a copy to decide at home” 

Anonymous Patient 

 

 

 



Staff Feedback 

“In this busy period we may need to take patients straight through for 

their procedure, sorry” 

Anonymous staff  

 

“I would like to thank the BBR team for their help in MRI” 

Anonymous staff 

 

 



Cumulative Recruitment 



Recruitment to Respective Stratums 



Proportion of Blood Sample Collection 



Proportion of Tissue Sample Collection 



Location of Patient Recruitment  



Trends in Recruitment locations 



Trends in Recruitment locations 

 
ICD figures: this is a proportion of patients 

that come to clinic 5 for ICD check ups 

This is a proportion of patients that come 

to attend clinics such as: hypertension, 

hypercholesterolemia, myocarditis, cardiac 

oncology 



Trends in Recruitment locations 



Cardiac MRI and Respective Stratum 



Trends in Consent to be Re-Contacted 



Proportion of Patients Consented for  Re-Contact 



Proportion of Consent to E-Mail Contact 



Future Contact Via E-Mail 



Proportion of Cardiac Imaging Patients Recruited 
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Outcome 



Patients Missed as Out of Hours in the 

Cardiac Imaging Unit December 
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Date 



Ratio of Data, Blood and Tissue for 

three consecutive months 

 

November 2018 December 2018 October 2018 
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Data Blood Tissue
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Data Blood Tissue
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Overall Ratio of Data, Blood and Tissue 

 

0

5000

10000

15000

20000

25000

30000

Data Blood Tissue

84.2% 

2.7% 

13.1% 



Training and development 

5 BBR staff members have been trained 

for EDGE 

17 clinical staff trained for BBR consenting 

and the fGCP session in 2018 

On phase 2 of e-consenting. BBR team trialling 

e-consent on Ipads whilst consenting patients by 

paper   

BBR Team will trial out health education 

England, The genomics Game. This will 

be used for training and development of 

staff and patients 

BBR team and BBR volunteer photo 

BBR team joins the NCRI conference in  

Glasgow, Scotland  

Barts research nurses attends the NIHR 

nominees lunch as runner up to the 

nursing awards 2018 

Nathan excited to attend the UK 

BioBanking showcase, 2018 


